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Mr. George Govier June 28, 2007
Executive Director

Sahtu Land & Water Board

P.O.Box 1,

Ft. Good Hope, NT X0E OHO

SENT BY FAX and EMAIL

Dear Mr. Govier:
RE: Land Use Permit Application S07C-004, Hunter Bay Resources

[ understand that you advised one of our staff that the Sahtu Land and Water Board plans
to issue the above permit on July 3, 2007. It may not be possible for you to issue the
permit on July 3" as we only received the associated preliminary screening report late

this afternoon, and the Review Board will need some time to properly review it pursuant
to Part 5 of the MVRMA.

In the meantime, it would be appreciated if you would send us a copy of all
correspondence that the SLWB has received containing comments from government or
other organizations pertaining to this file.

We will endeavor to do our review as soon as possible. Please hold the issuance of this
permit until I can advise you further on our review of the preliminary screening report. If
you have any questions about this request, please contact me directly at (867) 766-7055.

BTN Yours singerely,

e o w?zw,,,wm_,“
w”f (:.,} '/f.w'”n,,.«x 5::.«. T ('""s«r' :

B T ——

e

Vern Christensen
Executive Director



